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March 15, 2024

Call for Applications: Consultant for Final External Evaluation

The Women's Support Center is seeking a qualified consultant to conduct the final external
evaluation of a three-year project funded by the United Nations Trust Fund aimed at
preventing and addressing domestic violence in Armenia. The consultant will be responsible for
assessing the project's impact, effectiveness, and sustainability, as well as providing
recommendations for future programming.

Key Responsibilities:
o Conduct a comprehensive evaluation of the project, including reviewing project documents
and data, conducting interviews and focus groups, and analyzing findings.
» Assess the project's achievements against its objectives and KPls.
e Provide recommendations for future programming based on evaluation findings.

Qualifications:

o At least 5 years’ experience in conducting external evaluations, with mixed-methods
evaluation skills and having flexibility in using non-traditional and innovative evaluation
methods

o Expertise in gender and human-rights based approaches to evaluation and issues of
violence against women and girls

« A strong commitment to delivering timely and high-quality results, i.e. credible evaluation
and its report that can be used

« A strong team leadership and management track record, as well as interpersonal and
communication skills to help ensure that the evaluation is understood and used

o Language proficiency: fluency in English and Armenian is mandatory

Application Process:

Interested candidates should submit their CV, motivation letter, and an estimated cost for
carrying out the evaluation service to wsc.armenia@gmail.com by March 25, 2024. Shortlisted
candidates will be contacted for an interview.

This consultancy is expected to start on April 1, 2024, and last for 40 days over a period of 3
months. The consultant will be expected to travel to various regions in Armenia as part of the
evaluation process.

We look forward to receiving your applications. Please see the Terms of Reference for more
information.

Best regards,
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Maro Matosian
Executive Director

(&) +374 60 525 535
wsc.armenia@gmail.com


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1baU3HmxdMm3HpM9_ODIwpmDnw9cnO4d5/view?usp=sharing

